
CLUB CONNECTION

Did you know that the club is required to pay Kiwanis
International 12 months dues for each member, in October?
That’s the beginning of the new fiscal year. 

Did you know the Club only bills you quarterly?
Quarterly billing Schedule - $65.00

October, January, April, July

The first quarter invoice will be emailed to you on October
1st . Please be on the lookout, and pay promptly. You may
also pay the entire year in advance if you prefer less
paperwork ($260)!

We do it for the Kids! If you haven’t already done so,
PLEASE complete the KI background check. We need to
protect our kids, and our CLUB. Please reach out to the
Admin office if you need help! 

480-597-9731

New member

September 4 - Bruce Arlen,
Founder of Cave Creek Dark
Sky Initiative 

September 11 - Chris Hart,
Chair of Kiwanis Service
Leadership Program

September 18 - Gregg
Goodman, Horses Help

September 25 - Club
Business

DUES

September MEETINGS

Be There!
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Updates You Should Know

BACKGROUND CHECK

TIM MARCHISOTTO



SEND YOUR PICTURES TO
COMMUNICATIONS@KIWANISCAREFREE.ORG

  WE WOULD LOVE TO SHARE THEM!

In the Community

DESERT FOOTHILLS ATHLETIC CLUB

E d  e n j o y i n g  t h e  m o r n i n g  w i t h  t h e  D e s e r t
F o o t h i l l s  A t h l e t i c  C l u b  a t  t h e  K i w a n i s

M a r k e t p l a c e  f o r  C o m m u n i t y  D a y s

AUGUST 17

DESERT FOOTHILLS LAND TRUST
AUGUST 22

J i m  h a d  t h e  p l e a s u r e  o f  d e l i v e r i n g  a  c h e c k  t o
t h e  V i c k i  a n d  S u e  f o r  D e s e r t  D i s c o v e r y  D a y !

D e s e r t  D i s c o v e r  D a y
N o v e m b e r  1 6
1 0  a m  -  2  p m

S p u r  C r o s s  T r a i l h e a d  

OUR LADY OF JOY PRESCHOOL
JULY 30

T e d  h a d  t h e  p l e a s u r e  o f  d e l i v e r i n g  a
c h e c k  t o  J e s s i c a  p r o v i d i n g

s c h o l a r s h i p s  t o  s t u d e n t s .

LEARN MORE ABOUT
DESERT DISCOVERY DAY

https://www.dflt.org/desert-discovery-day


MAJOR PROJECTS GRANT RECIPIENT
THE HOLLAND CENTER

Tom and Major Project Committee
presented a check to Jennifer Rosvall for

the renovation of The Holland Center!  We
can’t wait to see how it is transformed!

7th - Poppy Peterson
7th - Drew Ammon
16th - Gary Hayward
17th - Leo Reardon
19th - Carolyn Birney
22nd - Bernie Pistillo, Jr.

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS

The staff at Our Lady of Joy Pre-school are
pictured receiving a check for the purchase of

the Office Max gift cards for each of their
teachers.  Kiwanis member Ted, (Schools &

Education Committee) presented. 

MAJOR GRANT RECIPIENTS

Kiwanis has awarded each of the full time teachers , for this ’24-’25 school year, in our CCUSD
geographical area, a gift card to Office Max in appreciation for their work and dedication. It will

go towards offsetting some of the personal expenses they incur to stock their classrooms. 
The grant, totaling $59,500, will benefit all the approximately 297 teachers throughout the 7

public and 4 private schools in the area.

In the Community

Major Grant Awarded



SKYWARD YOUTH AVIATION

Many Thanks

We received several handwritten letters from the students
who attended Skyward Youth Aviation Academy through a

scholarship provided by Kiwanis Carefree!  We have a whole
binder full! Here are just a few!

Dear Kiwanis,
Thank you for the Best program I have ever done.  My favorite parts were flying in the
glider and the simulator.  I learned about center of gravity which is where the plane
balances. I learned about ailerons.  Ailerons control my roll. Glideslope formula that is
how you can for a certain amount of altitude.  Thank you so much again.

Sincerely,
Andronicus R.

Dear Kiwanis of Carefree,
Thank you so much for giving me the opportunity to attend flight camp! I was happy to
learn so much. Some things that I learned were calculating the polar curves, learning
about how to navigate a map, and calculating fuel costs. My favorite part was the flight
simulator. I got to learn about flight instruments too. Thanks again for sponsoring flight
camp!

Sincerely,
Bennett R.

Dear Kiwanis,
I really appreciated my Glider flight, hoping to do it again. Every week I learned
something new. like the center of gravity. It’s were the 3 axis meet. I learned about
airfoil. It’s on the wings and it is were the wind flows under and over the wings. I also
learned about the four forces of flight, draglift weight and thrust. You guys should
absolutely do another program. 

Sincerely,
Riana



MONDAY, AUGUST 26TH

It was a glamorous night celebrating the
Marketplace’s success!



SEE MORE
PICTURES ON
FACEBOOK!

CLICK TO WATCH
THE 10 YEAR

PREMIERE

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ObVEv7lNOKo


 In case you missed

Melissa Pullon
Young Life Capernaum

August 14

Kristina Sabetta
NAMI Valley of the Sun

August 21

NO WINNERS IN 
AUGUST!

The pot is now $134

YOU MUST BE PRESENT TO WIN

click for instructions

 We want to encourage our membership to utilize MemberDay, where our club and
foundation bylaws, our board meeting minutes, and committee reports are now

available for viewing.

KNOWLEDGE AT YOUR FINGERTIPS!!click to log in

 Need help? 
Contact the Admin office.  Darlene and Tammy can walk you through it!

administration@kiwaniscarefree.org | 480-597-9731
Office Hours: 9 am - 3 pm  Mon-Wed

April 24
Rodney Lewallen

$72

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK
TO SEE MORE!

@KIWANISCAREFREE

 ADMINISTRATION@KIWANISCAREFREE.ORG
WANTED

GUEST SPEAKERS
If you know of someone who would
be a great speaker at a luncheon

email Darlene Carter!

VISIT OUR WEBSITE FOR
EVERYTHING KIWANIS!

KIWANISCAREFREE.ORG

https://kiwaniscarefree.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/MemberDay-User-Guide.pdf
https://app.memberday.com/authLogin
mailto:administration@kiwaniscarefree.org



